From: Jenny Atkinson

Sent: Friday, 14 May 2021 9:27 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Re: Harbourside Shopping Centre Redevelopment, Darling Harbour (SSD 7874) - Additional
Information
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From: Joscelyn Chan <Joscelyn.Chan@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> on behalf of IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
<ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 5:03:37 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Harbourside Shopping Centre Redevelopment, Darling Harbour (SSD 7874) - Additional Information
Dear Sir/Madam,
You are receiving this email because our records show that you have previously expressed an interest in the
Harbourside Shopping Centre Redevelopment, Darling Harbour (SSD 7874) project, either to the Department of
Planning, Industry and Environment (Department) or the Independent Planning Commission (Commission).
In accordance with the Commission’s ‘Additional Material’ policy, the Panel considers that it would be assisted by
public submissions via email only, on the following new material provided to the Commission:

e Letter from the Commission to DPIE, regarding questions on notice, dated 23 April 2021;

e Letter from the Commission to DPIE, requesting information, dated 23 April 2021;

e Letter from the Commission to DPIE, dated 3 May 2021;

e Letter from the Commission to DPIE, dated 5 May 2021;

e Letter from DPIE to the Commission, dated 5 May 2021;

e Transcript of meeting with Applicant on 6 May 2021;

e Applicant’s presentation from the meeting on 6 May 2021;

e Email from DPIE with attached letters from Applicant, dated 12 May 2021;
Please find a copy of this information on the Commission’s website:
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2021/04/harbourside-shopping-centre--darling-harbour
Public submissions may be made only on this new material and must be received via email
(ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au) by 5pm AEST on Thursday 20 May 2021. This deadline will be strictly enforced, and
late submissions will not be considered by the Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s website.

Yours sincerely,

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

e: ipcn@ipen.nsw.gov.au p: +61 2 9383 2100 www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission
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Disclaimer



The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.





